UNITED STEELWORKERS

May 3, 2018
Hello Mike and Jim,
Our United Steel Workers Union, Local
2-460 is sending our first check for this
year and the amount enclosed is
$4,636.32.
Please tell the Never Forgotten Honor
Flights Executive Committee, Board of
Directors and all the volunteers’ thank
you for all their hard work and making
these flights possible for Veteran’s

Jerry Otterholt

10368 Lylas Rd.
Tomahawk, Wi. 54487
USW 2-460
715-966-6641




